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The year is coming to an end. This has been an unusual year, with unexpected
circumstances, yet God has seen us through it. We all have been blessed in
many ways, and we would like to encourage you to reflect on the blessings of
2020.

“For unto us a child is given, unto us a son is given….
And his name shall be called Wonderful…Counselor….Mighty God      

Everlasting Father….Prince of Peace.
Isaiah 9:6

Anne Campbell, Newsletter Coordinator



From the Secretariat
Wow, can you believe Christmas is right around the corner! It has been a strange 
year for sure but thankfully we are now in the Holy season in which we celebrate 
the birth of Jesus.

I am going off the Secretariat this month and want to thank the community and 
Secretariat members for all their support. Please remember that you can attend 
the monthly meetings to sit in and find out what is discussed and become more 
involved. I cannot thank the members of our Secretariat enough for their 
commitment and support during my time as Chairman. You have incredible leaders 
on the Secretariat and they all have such a heart to do the best they can to keep 
you involved and informed. Please support them and pray for them as they 
continue to lead in their positions.

So, as I am leaving this position I am going to still be involved in this incredible 
ministry. Let us all try to be more involved in attending sequelas and also our 
Pescadore Orientations.

Blessings to you all,

Judy



Pre-Weekend
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year,

“Therefore, having been justified by faith, we have peace with God through our Lord Jesus
Christ, through whom also we have access by faith into this grace in which we stand, and
rejoice in hope of the glory of God. And not only that, but we also glory in tribulations,
knowing that tribulation produces perseverance; and perseverance, character; and character,
hope. Now hope does not disappoint, because the love of God has been poured out in our
hearts by the Holy Spirit who was given to us.” Romans 5:1-5 NKJV

We would like to pray over you the word Hope. We know that our hope is in Jesus Christ who
has saved us, not from this world but for Eternity.

We are all missing our Tres Dias family! From our amazing weekends, team meetings and
Sequelas. The Secretariat will be meeting again in January. Please be praying for the Holy Spirit
to give our community the direction and wisdom for the upcoming weekends.

We love and miss you all,

Patrick & Melissa Smith

Pre-Weekend Couple


